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Washington

Exchange Carrier Association
800 "C" Street » Vancouver, WA 98660 « (360) 690-4537 - FAX (360) 690-4536

June 21, 2006 - o

Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PO
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW @
P. 0. Box 47250 -
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 ~
(]
]

RE: Advice # 21 — Washington Exchange Carrier Assaciation
Supplement #1

LSN Request: July 1, 2006
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Reaver Creek Telephane Company has petitioned the Washington Exchange Carrier
Association (WECA) for entry into the WECA pooling process. The Washington Carrier
Access Plan (the Plan) requires companies wishing to enter the WECA poaling process to
notify the Commission and WECA by the first day of a calendar quarter in order to be
included in the pooling process beginning on the first day of the next calendar quarter.

Because Beaver Creek Telephone Company filed its petition after the first day of the
quarter beginning April 1, 2006, they asked the Commission in Docket UT-060760 to waive
the Plan’s time of filing requirements to enable WECA to prepare and file a revised tariff to
be effective July 1, 2006. WECA has prepared and filed the tariff revisions required to
enable Beaver Creek Telephone Company to enter the WECA pooling process on July 1,
2006. We are asking for LSN treatment of this filing to enable the rates to become
effective on July 1, 2006.

If you have any questions concerning the filing, please contact me at (360) 680-4535.

Sincerely,

Craig ;M{p?s
Administrator



